

# Nov./Dec.

Many Cultures One Destination 1 - 6

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Nelcome to the 2018–2019 school year! I am excited to begin this year together as we work in partnership to ensure every student at Oxford is actively enouged in a rigorous learning experience while developing social-emotional skills that will foster resilience, perseverance, empathy and the ability to collaborate and communicate in a diverse learning and work community. This year aims at implementing all aspects of happiness in all members of Oxford community, so let's start our jubilant journey



· We proudly announce that our school has started a charity campaign that aims at educating our children of the importance of helping people in need, as a bigger step towards spreading happiness to touch people around us

· Scout teams were formed and

· With the aim of building a cooperative as well as a competitive atmosphere among our children, our school has started the theme of "Oxford Heroes" as a competition that gives students the chance to show their abilities to maintain their status of their classes behavior

cleanliness and educational progress as best as possible.

## **Activities**

Our students enjoyed the back-to-school celebration that was held on the first day.

Our school has planned and conducted different educational fieldtrips;

Grades one, two and three went to the Children's

Grades four went to the Royal Tank Museum.

Grades four five and six went on an entertaining fieldtrip to "The Challenging Village".

· Stemming out of the school's strong belief of the power of happiness to motivate students' creativity, happiness was spread around through holding the activity of

"Happy Day". Our first parents meeting was successfully held to discuss students' performance through the past two months



### Quote of the Month

Happiness held is the seed; Happiness shared is the flower.

Vision

A better education for a better future

To have a great influence on our students' knowledge, personality and overall future